Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul)

From: Eric Saathoff <ericsaathoff@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 1:51 PM

To: HRAHearing (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: 848 Payne

Hello,

I'm writing in to express my strong support for the development at 848 Payne Ave. This will be a great improvement for
Payne Avenue and its businesses and local community. | live half a block away on Wells Street and will be able to see this
building out my window. In fact, it may block my view of downtown! No problem, I'd rather have more neighbors to
support our local businesses.

Eric Saathoff
691 Wells St



